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What a performance! ……. Year 6, supported by the choir, 
blew us away with an incredible performance of 

‘Scheherazade’. The play was packed full of humour, 
outstanding vocal performances, dancing and acting. 
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LEAVERS BENCH PRESENTATION 

Thank you to Year 6 and their families for kindly 
presenting the school with a bench.  You are a special 
class and we will remember you fondly. The bench 
will be a great place for friends to sit together at 
playtimes and a welcomed addition for spectators to 
enjoy during sport matches. It is beautifully engraved 
with the children’s names. 

 

LEAVERS MASS 

Thank you to Fr. Hugh who very kindly came to 
celebrate our leavers mass.  It was a beautiful mass and 
the Year 6 children were all presented with an olivewood 
cross, made in Jerusalem, to remind them of their 
spiritual journey at Sacred Heart and to give them 
strength as they prepare for new challenges at 
Secondary school. 
 

STAFF V LEAVERS 

Staff played a friendly netball match against our Year 6 leavers, supported and cheered on by the rest of the 
school.  Despite strong competition and excellent passing, the staff managed their first win of the year!   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOODBYES 

We say goodbye to our families who are leaving Sacred Heart as their final child completes this phase of their 
education; goodbye to the Kendalls, Ulliotts, Welbourns, Al-Baddawys, the Fullers, the Rules, Melrose-
Cantouris, Dines, Baileys, St Clair Bishops, Rodrigues-Hopkins and Mulhollands.  We also say goodbye to the 
Warnetts, Phillips, Corvans, Westwoods, Latimores and the Disbrays. 
 

STAFF CHANGES 

We say farewell to Mrs Scholefield, who has been associated with the school for many years, and sadly, she 
leaves us as a Governor this year.  Thank you for all of your hard work, guidance and commitment to the school.  
We also sadly say goodbye to Mrs Chapman, our lovely piano teacher.  She has been with us for 10 years, has 
made such an impact on so many children and will be greatly missed.   
 

We welcome Mrs West who will be joining Foundation Stage. Mrs West has taught in EYFS for a number of 
years and will no doubt be an excellent addition to our nursery staff.  Mrs Powell will be taking on the lead 
practitioner role in nursery.  We also welcome Mrs Eisele who will be our new violin peripatetic teacher and Mrs 
Barstow, who will be teaching piano lessons. Both adults come with a wealth of experience and we look forward 
to working with them.  We welcome Mrs Seymour from Lime Palm Productions who will be proving LAMDA 
individual and group lessons.   
 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

The Reading Agency is partnering with Science Museum Group to inspire children across the country to feed 
their imagination over the summer holiday, with a reading challenge focused on science and innovation.  The 
Summer Reading Challenge is open to all children, free of charge and is aimed at children aged 4-11.  There is 
also a Pre-School Summer Reading Challenge for children who are under 3.  To complete the challenge, children 
need to borrow six library books (which can include e-books, e-audio books and books on CD).  Children will 
receive stickers as they bring back their books and after finishing 6 books, they will be presented with a medal 
and certificate.  The challenge ends on 10th September.  If you do take part, don’t forget to bring in your certificate 
and medal into school for our first awards assembly!  https://readingagency.org.uk/children/  


